
Housing and Community Safety Select Committee 
 

A meeting of the Housing and Community Safety Select Committee was held 
on Thursday, 27th April 2006. 
 
Present:  Councillor Roberts (Chairman); Councillors Brown, Mrs Fletcher, 
Lupton (Vice Councillor Woodhead), Rix and Walmsley. 
 
Officers:  S Connolly and P K Bell (LD); P Diggins (DNS); L Minns (Tristar 
Homes Ltd). 
 
Apologies for absence were submitted on behalf Councillors Baker, Miss 
Inman, Jones, Laing, Mrs Nesbitt, Teasdale and Woodhead. 
 

104 Declarations of Interest 
 
Councillor Roberts declared a personal/non prejudicial interest in respect of 
agenda item no.4 – Monitoring Review of Tristar Services as she is a member 
of the Tristar Management Board. 
  
Councillors Brown declared a personal/non prejudicial interest in respect of 
agenda item no.4 – Monitoring Review of Tristar Services as he is a member 
of the Tristar Management Board. 
 

105 Timing of the Meetings 
 
Members discussed the timing of the meetings and there was a general 
consensus that the meetings should commence at 2:30pm but the Chairman 
felt that the Democratic Services Officer should email all the Members of the 
Committee who were not present to ascertain what time they would prefer. 
 
CONCLUDED that the above information be noted. 

 
106 Draft Minutes 

  
Consideration was given to the content of the draft minutes of the meeting on 
23rd March 2006 prior to their submission to Council. 
 
CONCLUDED that the minutes of the meeting held on 23rd March 2006 be 
submitted to Council. 
 

107 Access to Tristar Services – Pre Inspection Monitoring 
 
The Scrutiny Officer presented Members with the Scope and draft Project 
Plan for the Access to Tristar Services – Pre Inspection Monitoring Review.  
 
After some discussion Members agreed the Scope, draft Project Plan and the 
dates of two special meetings. 
 
CONCLUDED that the Scope, draft Project Plan and the dates of two special 
meetings be agreed.  
 

108 Anti Social Behaviour - Monitoring Report  
 



The Scrutiny Officer presented Members with the draft Anti Social Behaviour 
Monitoring Report. Members agreed the report and that it should be 
forwarded to Executive Scrutiny Committee on 9th May 2006. 
 
CONCLUDED that the Anti Social Behaviour Monitoring Report be agreed 
and forwarded to Executive Scrutiny on 9th May 2006. . 
 


